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The increased taxes on vehicles, vehicle registration, licenses, and gasoline will have 

a greater affect on the poor and middle class. These taxes are by definition, 

"Regressive." Similarly, electricity prices have risen due to democrat green energy 

policies, which the poor and middle class have to choose to feed their families or pay 

their power bills. These additional taxes and cost increases, on necessities, are due 

to the failures of democrat leadership in the State of Oregon.  

 

I urge you, and your colleagues, to vote No on adding and increasing regressive 

taxes and fees that will further strain the finances of the poor and middle class. 


